HB 722 -- Police Retirement System of St. Louis
Sponsor: Leara

Currently, any member of the Police Retirement System of St. Louis
who has completed at least 10 years of creditable service and has
become permanently unable to perform the duties of a police officer
as the result of an injury or illness not exclusively caused or
induced by the performance of his or her official duties or by his
or her own negligence will be retired by the Board of Police
Commissioners. This bill lowers the creditable service requirement
to five years.



